
In 2023, the Membership of the Port Elgin Missionary Church voted in favour of a name change! 
The PEMC leadership had been sensing God’s leading for some time, regarding a name that more 

accurately reflects who we are in Saugeen Shores. 

Who we are is…. 
A Community of Believers impacting our Community for Christ 

Saugeen Shores Community Church was unanimously embraced by our Membership in February 2023, 
and in the months to follow, much work has been undertaken to make our new name official. 

SSCC continues to be a member church of the Evangelical Missionary Church of Canada (EMCC). 


